
 

 

 

Dear Metung Families,  
Australian Sailing Program Success 
Despite the tricky and ever changing weather, Thursday and Friday proved to be 
successful learning experiences for our Grade 2-6 students. Thanks to the expertise of 
our trusty qualified instructors Kate and Mya, everyone remained safe and sound, if not a 
little soggy.  
Huge thanks needs to go to the Metung Yacht Club, Adam from The Boastshed Crew at 
Albert Park Lake, our supervising staff and our local club members who helped us out - 
particularly our School Council President Michael Murphy, who planted the seed and 
helped to make it all happen for our Metung students. 
I am sure it was an experience many of the students will remember for a long time . 
Given we have such a wonderful resource in our own township, I would love to see 
sailing becoming something Metung Primary School is involved in regularly. Hopefully 
this is the first step in making this happen. 

MAGIC HAPPENS OUTSIDE YOUR COMFORT ZONE 
This year, Metung Primary School is working hard to ensure we support students to 
move outside their comfort zone - so they can grow, learn and develop into strong and 
confident young people. Our sailing program was part of this.  
 
Before Day 1 commenced, we talked with the students about the nerves and anxiety they 
were probably feeling. We talked about how this was normal and understandable - but 
that it was also going to be okay. We talked about pushing ourselves a bit to try new 
things and expand our capabilities. Mr Vague (who was helping to supervise) reminded 
us of his favourite phrase. He sent me a pic which he always had on his office wall when 
he too was a principal. I have included it below to share with you.  
   Kind Regards,  
              Clare Edwards 
 
School Communications 
 

School Office:  51562259  
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Positive Student Conduct at School 
A reminder - Metung Primary School is a Respectful Relationships School. 
Disrespectful behaviour will not be tolerated. This includes swearing, 
racism, name calling and dominating others through inappropriate game 
playing. Students who chose not to follow the rules or behave 
inappropriately will not be able to stay at school. Parents will be contacted.  

 
Family BBQ 
Please note—this will now be held in the last week of school at the back 
beach (weather permitting). 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
This year, Parent/teacher Interviews will be held at the start of Term 2. A 
booking/timetable slip will go home prior to the end of term. Holding these 
in Term 2 will allow teachers to be better informed about student abilities 
and strengths and allows goals to be set ready for Term 2.  

 

 
COMMUNITY QUESTION FROM THE PRINCIPAL: 

Does Metung PS run an Easter Egg raffle and if 
so, is there a volunteer who would be happy to 
organise it? 
Fundraising is not generally a staff or teacher 
responsibility, so perhaps there is a great parent 
out there who can help. Please see Clare if this is 
the case. 
It would be great if parents could chose an item 
they would like funds to go towards - ie a shade 
sail, more picnic tables, computers, or a vege 
garden upgrade, etc. 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tuesday 10th March 

Miss Eds at Principal 
Network Meeting BΩDale 

 

Thursday 12th March 

Rob Wood Cricket Clinic 

Mr. Chester Captains Visit 

School Council Meeting 
5.30pm 

 

Friday 13th March 

CFA Trivia Fundraiser 

@ Metung Yacht Club 

 

Monday 16th March 

Assembly 

 

Thursday 19th March 

TUBBS X-Country @ 
Buchan 

Thursday 25th March 

FAMILY BBQ 

 

Friday 27th March 

Last Day Term 1 

 

 

THUMBS UP    
Thank you to Australian Sailing who significantly 
subsidised the costs of our sailing program (by 
around $1000) to cover the difference of our Sport-
ing Schools Grant. We really appreciate your sup-
port.  
 
Thank you to Jacki Walker, for working hard to clean up the stor-
age rooms in the old office areas.  
 


